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Lions Club International undation Projects Across Missouri 

 

  

                                                                                            

The Lions Worldwide Week of Service kicks off January 10, 2015, and we'd like you to be a part of this 
special Centennial Service Challenge event! 

The Worldwide Week of Service is an international event that brings Lions around the world together 
for a special week of celebration and service. It's an opportunity to strengthen your community, 
showcase your club and celebrate the birthday of our founder, Melvin Jones. 

Join the Lions Worldwide Week of Service in January 

Here's how your club can take part in this special service event: 

1. Plan your project – Host a service project that benefits youth, vision, hunger or the environment 
during the week of January 10-16. 

2. Share your project – Invite your community to serve with you to showcase your club and the 
power of service. 

3. Report your project – Report your service on the MyLCI Service Activity Report to earn a 
Centennial Banner Patch for your club. 

Celebrate Your Service 

Share photos of your project on social media so everyone can see what a difference you're making in 
your community. Use the hashtag #Lions100, and we'll share your images on the LCI Facebook page! 
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https://mylci.lionsclubs.org/Login.aspx?l=EN
http://lions100.org/EN/centennial-service-challenge.php
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Information for Publication in the Missouri Lion  

Anyone wishing to submit an article for publication in the Missouri Lion but needs some assistance in writing the article can 

submit the basics of the article such as: Who, What, When, Where, Why, Specific Details to be included in the article and 

your contact information. After a draft has been written, you will receive a copy for review. Please review or edit the draft, 

when it meets your approval it will be added to the Missouri Lion bulletin.     

 Send basic information by e-mail to newsletter@missourilions.org  

Paper copies of the above information can be sent to the editor at the following address: 

the Missouri  Lion 

Lion Jennie Mosher 

27011 Harrill Lane 

Lebanon, MO. 65536-4470 

Deadline for article submission for the Jan 2015 Issue is January 15th 2015 

 Submission of an article or subject material before the printed submission date does not 

guarantee the topic will be published in any edition the Missouri  Lion  Editor 

 

mailto:newsletter@missourilions.org
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93rd Annual Missouri State Lions Convention  
 

Cape Girardeau, Missouri 
May 1st-3rd, 2015  

 

 
 

Step back in time in Cape Girardeau, and feel the passion that led Mark Twain to write so eloquently 

about our river city in Life on the Mississippi, the inspiration that General Ulysses S. Grant used to 

lead with firm conviction as he took command of the Union Army on the Mississippi in our historic 

downtown and the warmth and hospitality that our community founder Louis Lorimier extended to 

Lewis and Clark while on the journey of a lifetime as they set forth on their Corps of Discovery.   

 

Plan your trip to Cape Girardeau to discover more than 250 years of rich history and heritage - this 

Historic Weekend in Cape Girardeau itinerary is a great place to start! 

http://molionsconvention2015.com/ 

Check out the website and get prepared for the 2015 Missouri Lions State Convention! 

Watch the special invitation video for this event. Register on – line. 

 

Visit the website at: http://usacanadalionsforum.org

2015 has been scheduled for Grand Rapids, Michigan. 

 

http://www.visitcape.com/FileStream.aspx?FileID=2013
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Missouri GLT Opportunities  

 

  
 

2015 MD26 All Lions Mid-Winter Forum 
 

When 

Friday February 6, 2015 at 8:00 

AM CST 

-to- 

Saturday February 7, 2015 at 

10:00 PM CST 

Add to Calendar 

  

Where 

Chateau on the Lake 

415 N State Hwy 265 

Branson, MO 65616 

Driving Directions  

When 

Friday February 6, 2015 at 8:00 

AM CST 

-to- 

Saturday February 7, 2015 at 

10:00 PM CST 

Add to Calendar 

  

Where 

Chateau on the Lake 

415 N State Hwy 265 

Branson, MO 65616 

 
  

Dear Missouri Lion: 

                     
We hope you will join us for the MD26 All Lions Mid-Winter 

Forum being held in Branson, Missouri on 6-7 February 

2015.  This year's forum  will be lead by a professional guest 

speaker and forum seminar leader.  

 This promises to be a premier event that will offer you an 

opportunity to come away with new found skills you can use 

both as a Lion and in your personal life.   

 So won't you click on the "Register Now" button and come 

spend two exciting days with us at the MD26 All Lions Mid-

Winter Forum! 

 

 

Register Now! 

I can't make it  
 

If you encounter any issues with your registration please 

contact me at the number listed below.  

   

We look forward to seeing you at this year's exciting forum! 

   

   

Sincerely, 

  Lion Tom Rayfield, PDG 

MD26 Global Leadership Team 

chief92@sbcglobal.net 

816-331-7531 
  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CC_tB2iG7jcE_6pL82XYs8XD6jfFesqEDz6fyEbOFgDtlLdAXGD6sX0-G0iG507Yc_G6H8RktLpOFB9OJxfHdq6xvfvZHEI6ef62Q4KWam1f4MTutfplc6RlS-oReZpyO0POk1uCcqv_LFYfFIPHoQ9r1Sws3Bz301mZEjs9k3HajIx_UVdC9LXc2dXfG3M2MZikxl1ncjXZSUouCDxpdInmivkjdhLZUk1-UdjMPjls49inqSz0f7F0bvyPf5PEItaYJAQppUM=&c=RTqEs5nYTZITZPfT0b97ICQg0trm607tA8xLz37UG_SKoTCSnyIk1g==&ch=shMClNk2Df7K78AQtVhDNc_mgo1uhzvS0AiTZBNn05CzlNwVaB81jg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CC_tB2iG7jcE_6pL82XYs8XD6jfFesqEDz6fyEbOFgDtlLdAXGD6sYk_cm3eFxyVJy2eosCinyalSHaG0j3h0wjY6VzHDHjXDXQoBoj3-8KoF82gknm-nTd1dnZNjuldaJhv3rctCno90z-wIe6igenYC4NIsMMVPTlnP31d-AuJ8iIhL6AamMIHGazbEcvtykTzS2cZsUmPg_P82nRL9wGiZ9wBSesxU5OfyThnCNnDf_jA-IZQkTsLsLk-lvRS&c=RTqEs5nYTZITZPfT0b97ICQg0trm607tA8xLz37UG_SKoTCSnyIk1g==&ch=shMClNk2Df7K78AQtVhDNc_mgo1uhzvS0AiTZBNn05CzlNwVaB81jg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CC_tB2iG7jcE_6pL82XYs8XD6jfFesqEDz6fyEbOFgDtlLdAXGD6sYk_cm3eFxyVJy2eosCinyalSHaG0j3h0wjY6VzHDHjXDXQoBoj3-8KoF82gknm-nTd1dnZNjuldaJhv3rctCno90z-wIe6igenYC4NIsMMVPTlnP31d-AuJ8iIhL6AamMIHGazbEcvtykTzS2cZsUmPg_P82nRL9wGiZ9wBSesxU5OfyThnCNnDf_jA-IZQkTsLsLk-lvRS&c=RTqEs5nYTZITZPfT0b97ICQg0trm607tA8xLz37UG_SKoTCSnyIk1g==&ch=shMClNk2Df7K78AQtVhDNc_mgo1uhzvS0AiTZBNn05CzlNwVaB81jg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CC_tB2iG7jcE_6pL82XYs8XD6jfFesqEDz6fyEbOFgDtlLdAXGD6sX0-G0iG507Yc_G6H8RktLpOFB9OJxfHdq6xvfvZHEI6ef62Q4KWam1f4MTutfplc6RlS-oReZpyO0POk1uCcqv_LFYfFIPHoQ9r1Sws3Bz301mZEjs9k3HajIx_UVdC9LXc2dXfG3M2MZikxl1ncjXZSUouCDxpdInmivkjdhLZUk1-UdjMPjls49inqSz0f7F0bvyPf5PEItaYJAQppUM=&c=RTqEs5nYTZITZPfT0b97ICQg0trm607tA8xLz37UG_SKoTCSnyIk1g==&ch=shMClNk2Df7K78AQtVhDNc_mgo1uhzvS0AiTZBNn05CzlNwVaB81jg==
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07e9m5c7hr874c3d8c&c=b1e0b890-7bd2-11e3-bb88-d4ae526edc76&ch=b2d774a0-7bd2-11e3-bbd6-d4ae526edc76
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/decline?oeidk=a07e9m5c7hr874c3d8c&c=b1e0b890-7bd2-11e3-bb88-d4ae526edc76&ch=b2d774a0-7bd2-11e3-bbd6-d4ae526edc76
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CC_tB2iG7jcE_6pL82XYs8XD6jfFesqEDz6fyEbOFgDtlLdAXGD6sYk_cm3eFxyVJy2eosCinyalSHaG0j3h0wjY6VzHDHjXDXQoBoj3-8KoF82gknm-nTd1dnZNjuldaJhv3rctCno90z-wIe6igenYC4NIsMMVPTlnP31d-AuJ8iIhL6AamMIHGazbEcvtykTzS2cZsUmPg_P82nRL9wGiZ9wBSesxU5OfyThnCNnDf_jA-IZQkTsLsLk-lvRS&c=RTqEs5nYTZITZPfT0b97ICQg0trm607tA8xLz37UG_SKoTCSnyIk1g==&ch=shMClNk2Df7K78AQtVhDNc_mgo1uhzvS0AiTZBNn05CzlNwVaB81jg==
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Mid-South Lions Sight and Hearing Services Leader Weekend 

                                                                                     

 

Mid-South Lions 
Sight and Hearing Service Center 

Lion’s Leader Weekend 
April 10-11, 2015 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.muskegolions.com/images/LionLogo4c.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.muskegolions.com/logos.htm&h=484&w=518&sz=110&tbnid=DhpTIygebykbDM:&tbnh=90&tbnw=96&prev=/search?q=lions+club+logos&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=lions+club+logos&usg=__UZ0dBckITfvKOytL99VpjivS-Uk=&docid=OqW5lBNnfSTscM&hl=en&sa=X&ei=ISrsUJf1Caf-2QWe8IGYAQ&sqi=2&ved=0CFIQ9QEwBw&dur=817
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2015 Great Plains Lions Leadership Institute
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Past District Governor Lisa Alexander Receives Membership Award 

Increasing Lions Club membership through developing new clubs throughout a District is 

critical to our organization here in the United States. It is no surprise that Past District 

Governor’s such as Lisa Alexander would be recognized for her efforts during her governor 

year. During the 2012-2013; four new Lions Clubs were chartered in District 26- M3. Each 

new club requires at least 20 new members before they can apply for membership in Lions 

Clubs International Organization.  

PDG Lisa Alexander was recently awarded a special Lions Club pin by Immediate Past 

President Barry J. Palmer for her work to increase the membership in her district in 2012-

2013 lionistic year.  

Congratulations PDG Lisa Alexander for a job well done.  
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GOLF TOURNAMENT RAISES OVER $12,000 TO HELP PEOPLE WITH LOW VISION 
AND VISION LOSS 

  

 SPRINGFIELD, MO, October 24, 2014 - Vision Rehabilitation Center of the Ozarks (VRCO) and 
the Queen City Lions Club hosted the 13th Annual Memorial “Sight Saving Scramble,” Friday, 
October 24, 2014.  52 golfers hit the links on to enjoy 18 holes of golf and some gorgeous fall 
weather at Millwood Golf & Racquet Club.  The tournament included a sponsored beverage 
cart and an after party reception.    

 

 

“Close your eyes and imagine for a moment that you could not read these words, watch TV or 
see your children grow up due to vision loss,” shares Wendy Jackson, VRCO Executive Director. 
“VRCO is here to meet those needs and many others that people with vision loss face every 
day.”  

VRCO provides services to people of all ages regardless of their ability to pay. The latest 
technologies for low vision care are expensive and not covered by insurance. Patients face 
great challenges completing daily activities without proper vision care and assistive devices.  

 

Vision Rehabilitation Center of the Ozarks 
presented the 13th Annual Memorial  

“Sight Saving Scramble” 

Golf Tournament 

on Friday, October 24, 2014. 
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 Since opening its doors in 2010, VRCO has helped over 1,700 people maintain independence 
through specialized vision care and the use of adaptive technology. VRCO has worked with 
more than 100 children, age’s birth to three, and their families learn how to do things like 
explore their environment safely, prepare them for using braille, and transition into the school 
system.   

It is through the continued support of the community that we are able to help improve the 
quality of life for people with vision impairments. The event proceeds of over $12,000 will 
continue to help to magnify the quality of life for people with low vision or vision loss by 
providing these needed services and equipment.   

Vision Rehabilitation Center of the Ozarks, VRCO, is the Ozarks’ leader specializing in low vision 
optometry, neuro-optometry and First Steps vision services for children ages birth to three.   

 Founded by Mercy Eye Specialists, VRCO is a 501(c) (3) organization that is operated through 
private donations, local grants, and insurance reimbursement. Community partners include 
Abilities First, Delta Gamma Alumnae, Drury University, Lions Clubs of District 26, Mattax Neu 
Prater, Mercy Health System, and Missouri State University. 

 Wendy R. Jackson, LCSW, MSW 

Executive Director 

Vision Rehabilitation Center 

Phone: 417.831.0555 

Fax: 417.831.0532 

Mobile: 417.844.5636 
2015 MD-26 District/State Conventions 

District Date International Speaker Location 
26-M1 Feb. 20-22 ID Karla Harris Rolla 

26-M2 Mar. 27-29 ID Linda Tincher St. Louis 
26-M3 Mar. 6-8 ID William “Bill” McKinney Columbia 

26-M4 Mar. 13-15 ID Ed Farrington Chillocothe 
26-M5 Mar. 21 ID Esther LaMothe Warrensburg 

26-M6 Feb. 27-28 ID Robert Littlefield Springfield 

26-M-7 Mar. 6-8 ID Donald Shove Jefferson City 
    

MD26 Apr. 30-May 3 2nd VP Bob Curlew Cape Girardeau 
 

  


